
May 2021 

Important Dates : 

• May 07; NBTA Subject 
Council Day; NO 
SCHOOL FOR STU-
DENTS 

• May 10; NBTA/PL Day; 
NO SCHOOL FOR STU-
DENTS 

• May 18 & 19; Grade 4 
Provincial Assessments 

• May 19; SSES PSSC Meet-
ing at 7:00pm; TEAMS 

• May 24; Victoria Day - 
NO SCHOOL FOR STU-
DENTS 

• May 26; SSES Home & 
School Meeting at 
7:30pm; TEAMS 

• June 25:  Last day of 
school for students.  RE-
PORT CARDS! 

 

THANK YOU FOR NOT PARKING AT THE KISS AND DROP.  THIS IS THE SAFEST 
PRACTICE FOR YOUR CHILDREN. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16 Kings Court 
St. Stephen, NB 
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message FROM THE ADMINISTRATION   

Mental Health Week  
 

Mental Health Week is scheduled this year for May 
3rd to the 9th. SSES will be promoting positive 
mental health and social emotional learning skills 
through an excellent school tool kit developed by 
The Canadian Mental Health Association. 
 

It seems impossible to believe that this school year is going by so quickly.  We’ve had some 
exciting events happening at SSES in the past couple of weeks!!     
 
As we approach the end of this school year, we’ll be busy with delivering curriculum, assessing 
student progress, planning engaging activities, and looking towards year-end events.  
 
 
These last two months of school will be as exciting as the other months.  We still have 20 % of 
the school year to complete and we look forward to continuing and maintaining high expecta-
tions for learning over the next several weeks as teachers and students work to complete the 
curricular outcomes for each grade level. We appreciate your support and acknowledge how 
your help from home certainly contributes to the success of the school year for each and every 
child. 
 
Thank you and Happy Spring! 
 ~Mrs. Colleen Winchester, Principal 
 ~Mrs. Courtney Parsons, Vice Principal 



 Many thanks to 
the SSES Home & 
School Association for 
their fundrasising pro-
jects to raise funds to 
provide iPads for our 
classrooms!  
 
 Many thanks to 
our SSES families and 
community for your 
support of the Raffle 
Ticket Draw and the 
Drive-In Movie Night 
Event.  

Pay It Forward Day 2021 
 

 On Wednesday, April 28th, we lined our cafeteria and hallways to watch the 
cereal box domino challenge. Thank you to our school and community for support-
ing this Pay It Forward initiative. We are happy to report that two thousand boxes 
of cereal and a $500.00 Superstore gift card was donated to our local food bank. 
Kindness is truly a domino effect. You can start a domino effect by committing one 
small act of kindness today.  
 
 


